
From: Clayton Andrews [mailto:ckandrews@ualr.edu]  

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2014 9:42 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo River 

 

Mr. Szenher, 

 

Good morning sir, I am contacting you in regards to the hog farm outside Mt. Judea that is within the 

Buffalo River watershed. I am sure you have heard the opinion of hundreds of citizens in favor and 

opposition of this factory farm. As a resident of Arkansas and frequent visitor to the Buffalo River I am 

greatly concerned at the possibility of damage to water quality and threat to public health from hog 

waste. The river and its pristine waters are to great an asset to those who make a living from the river's 

guests, residents of this state and the fish and wildlife who call this river home. I implore you to take a 

stand against this hog farm and the waste that it no doubt emits. The possibility of water contamination 

in the Buffalo River via Big Creek is to great of a risk for this state. Thank you for your time and please 

help us to protect the resources of this state. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Clayton  

 

 

--  
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